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Mr.  Robert Van Tassel, Supervisor      September 19, 2019 
Bakersfield City School District 
1501 Feliz Drive 
Bakersfield, CA 93307 
 
RE:  Earthwork Stockpile at the East End of Tract 6444 
  
Dear Mr. Van Tassel 
 
You recently inquired as to the source of the existing stockpile at the east end of Tract 6444.  To my 
knowledge this stockpile was the result of excess material generated from Tract 6444 and 6498.  Tract 
6498 is just southeast of Tract 6444.  However, after the initial grading of both Tracts, there has been 
some dumping of material of unknown origin.  As I recall, these tracts were graded in 2006 and 2007. 
 
If you have any questions, please call anytime. 
 
Sincerely,       

 
 
Matt VoVilla, P.E., QSD/P  
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